
Activity Changes – Pre Prep  
Summer Term 2018 
 
 
 

There will be no class teacher led activities in the week before half term due to the ‘Pre Prep 
Open Doors’ opportunity. 
 
 
Pre Prep Gymnastics  
There will be no activity on Monday 14th May as Mrs North is unable to run the session due 
to commitments with school teams for a national competition. 
 
 
 


